
WEBINAR ON TOWARDS CREATIVE THINKING (07.03.2022) 

A webinar on “Towards creative thinking” was held on March 7, 2022 from 11.00 AM to 12:30 

PM. Dr.M.L.Mungal, AICTE, New Delhi was the Resource person. She explained about the 

importance of critical thinking and various ways to develop it among the students. All the 

students and faculty members attended the program. 
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